
Hi Aspen Family, 
 
I would like to start by thanking you for a great year. I 
appreciate the spirit of the Aspen community. It is truly my pleasure 
to work with your children. 
Due to educational privacy guidelines, schools will not be posting 
class lists as had been the practice in the past. For the 2017-2018 
school year, you will need to log on to your Skyward account and 
update your students records before you see your student's 
assignment for the coming year. If you do not remember your 
Skyward login information, please contact the office before May 26 
for the most responsive service. I would also encourage you to log 
on anytime there is a change in your contact information. By 
updating your information, you help us insure communication 
between the school and home, especially in a critical situation.  
As I work to prepare for next year, I seek to start the year with the 
correct size staff and kindergarten seems to be a historically tough 
estimate as to size. With the final week of school approaching, I 
would like to firm up the kindergarten numbers as much as 
possible. I would assume that we have the kindergarteners of 
current families enrolled, but there are likely new neighbors or 
families in your neighborhood that do not currently have students 
at Aspen that may not be thinking about the importance of enrolling 
students early. If you have any folks that will be bringing or might 
be bringing a student to our kindergarten next year, I would ask you 
to encourage them to come in next week and start the enrollment 
process. Packets can be picked up in the office. We would be 
happy to answer any questions in the office or they can call us at 
801 610-8100. 
 
Thanks for your attention to these important tasks, 
Mr. Freeman 
	


